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  I am telling you the obvious. It rained— beautiful rain over one inch. I have been praying to God to 
send moderate tropical storms over our area, and this was precisely that. I cannot tell you that the rain 
was not coming anyway. However, I will choose to believe it and give God the credit. I was moving hay 
for my cattle on Sunday when the rain started. I was so happy I was telling God to rain on the hay. I did 
not care. I got pretty wet hauling the hay and returning the tractor back to storage. It was great fun! 
 
  I will keep praying for another rain like the one on Sunday night and Monday. Another and another. 
And, I will keep giving God the credit. I hope you will join me with that prayer daily. On another note, I 
am hopeful that a realistic budget will be passed soon for the Atascosa Central Appraisal District. Our 
ACAD employees must know where they are payroll wise as soon as possible. It is only fair to them. They 
deserve considerate treatment. 
 
  Thanks for listening. May God bless us all! 


